Empire Disposal, Inc.
905 N Sumner St
PO Box 649
Colfax, WA 99111

July 17, 2013

Steven V. King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Attention: Records Center

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Empire Disposal, Inc. G-75; TG-131121
Dear Mr. King:

This is to acknowledge the above company’s concurrence in an extension of the effective date of the
proposed tariffs under the above captioned proceeding to September 1, 2013 in order to allow the Staff
time to complete its investigation of the above filing.

Please contact me should you have any further questions in this regard.

Sincerely,

Irmgard R Wilcox
Senior Pricing Manager

Telephone (360- 832-8749, Fax (360) 832-2897, email irmgardw@wcnx.org



